
 Whiteford Elementary School 
 March 24, 2023 

 Hello Bobcats! 
 I hope you have had a great week. 

 Spring Break: 
 I hope everyone enjoys the week off of school next week. I’m hoping the weather will 
 brighten up a bit, so we can get outside and enjoy some sunshine. 

 Miss Ehman’s Counseling Corner: 
 Please click the link for this week’s  counseling corner  with some great tips “grounding” 
 which is a type of self-soothing tool when one is experiencing big and intense feelings, 
 stress, or anxiety. Miss Ehman always has great tips and there are links to her fun 
 virtual counseling office pages. 

 Flower Sales: 
 The fourth grade flower sale flyers are being sent home today with all fourth graders 
 plus it will be posted on Facebook and the Whiteford webpage. If you are interested in 
 ordering, please do so by April 21. The pickup day is May 11 from 9 to 6 in the 
 elementary parking lot. The flower sale helps fourth graders offset the cost of fifth grade 
 camp next fall. The beautiful flowers are sold through Ottawa Lake’s Lievens Farms and 
 many look forward to this event every year. 

 Camp Invention:  If you are interested in signing up  - there is a discount available! 

https://whitefordk12-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/anderson_whiteford_k12_mi_us/EQYC9_tsKR1CkSoMGrtHW0QBMInPeRfm3qPUoccYtWiklA?e=iHYjtF


 Elementary Yearbooks: 
 If you are interested in ordering a Whiteford Elementary Yearbook this year you may do 
 so at  ybpay.com  and enter ID code 2086423. The deadline  for ordering is April 14th. 

 Substitutes Needed: 
 We are currently in need of substitutes for our Administrative Assistants and 
 Paraprofessionals/Aides positions in both our elementary and middle/high school 
 buildings. If you are looking for a fun way to get involved in our amazing school 
 community, please consider filling in as a substitute in one of our main offices or helping 
 our incredible students and teachers as a classroom paraprofessional/aide. Interested 
 applicants must apply through Applitrack by clicking  HERE  or visiting the school website 
 and clicking on the “Job Postings” button on the homepage. Come join our Bobcat 
 family, and encourage your friends to do the same! 

 As always, please let us know if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. 

 Have a fantastic week and enjoy this beautiful - hopefully spring weather! 

 Educationally yours, 

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/
https://www.applitrack.com/monroecounty/onlineapp/jobpostings/view.asp?district=38699&category=Substitute


 Marcy Anderson 
 Elementary Principal 




